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“God is in Control” Fall Pledge Drive – October 22, 23 and 24 
 
Mark your calendars!  Holy 
Family Radio will be hosting 
its 33-hour Fall Pledge Drive, 
“God is in Control” on 
October 22, 23 & 24.  Join in 
the fundraising and be part 
of the excitement for Christ 
and His church!  Many local 
parishes, ministries and organizations will be highlighted during the 3 day/33 
hour event!  Tune in for special messages from Bishop David Walkowiak and 
Bishop Paul Bradley, as well as your favorite priests and other guests you know 
and love. 
 

Our Fall Pledge Drive co-chairs are Deacon Jim and Diane Thorndill (GR) and 
Deacon Louis and Anne Zemlick (KZ).  Our co-chairs will also be participating in 
hosting the pledge drive with Sherry Brownrigg. 
   
Catholic radio is changing lives throughout the world. Your support of this station 
will help continue to make this possible right here in your own community. 
  
Donate Early Before the Pledge Drive 
 
Donations received prior to the pledge drive will provide funds that can be used 
to encourage first time donors and new listeners to call in with a first time gift.   
Click here to donate securely online, or mail this form with your gift today to 
2504 Ardmore Street, Grand Rapids, MI 49506. 
 

Holy Family Radio – Pledge Drive – Tax Deductible 
1. Here is my donation. 2. Additional Information 3. Payment Information 

 
 
 
 

MY 
MONTHLY 
SUSTAINING 

GIFT 
AMOUNT: 

 
 $____________ 

 
  
OR  
 
  

MY  
ONE TIME 

GIFT 
AMOUNT: $____________ 

  
  
  

 

 
NAME______________________________ 
 
ADDRESS  __________________________ 
 
___________________________________ 
 
PHONE_____________________________ 
 
EMAIL______________________________ 
 
This gift is in honor/memory of (circle 
one): 
 
___________________________________ 
 
Please send gift notification to: 
 
___________________________________ 
 
___________________________________ 
 
___________________________________ 

        
        Check to Holy Family Radio is enclosed 
       
       Please charge my (circle one): 
 
 
           
 
____________________________ _______ 
CARD NUMBER                                      EXP  
 
____________________________  ______ 
NAME ON CARD                                        CVC 
 
  
       
        If you’d like to make payments via  
        Electronic Fund Transfer (EFT), call Lisa   
        Brown at  616-956-1140 or  
        269-779-7900. 

 

 
 

 

 

    
 
 
 
 

 
2504 Ardmore Street SE 
Grand Rapids, MI  49506 

P: 616-956-1140 
P: 269-779-7900 

 
www.holyfamilyradio.net 

 

1140 AM 
Grand Rapids  

 

91.5 FM 
Kalamazoo 

 

89.7 FM 
Battle Creek 



 
 

SUPPORT OUR 
UNDERWRITERS 

 
Allergy/Asthma 
Specialists W. MI  
 
Ameriprise Financial, 
Michael Fiorenzo 
 
David E. Bevins, 
Rhoades McKee 
 
The Joy Brown Team 
 
Flat River Asphalt 

Dr. Urszula Firlik, 
DDS 
 
Thomas S. Flickinger, 
Rhoades McKee 

Foundation for  
Catholic Secondary 
Education 
 
Kay Pharmacy and 
Home Medical 
Equipment 
 
Michael J. Kelley, 
DPM, Podiatrist 
 
Morris Builders, Inc. 
 
Paragon Storage, 
Kalamazoo 
 
Pro Trainings, LLC    
 
RealtyinMichigan.com 
Zach Wendt 

Specialty Tooling 
Systems Inc. 
 
Surplus Industrial  
Supply.com 
 
Vander Hyde Service  
 
Seth Ashby,  
Varnum Law 
 
Wilcox Family 
Chiropractic 
 
Zemlick Office 
Products & Furniture 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    
From our Spiritual Director, Fr. Troy Nevins 
 
Funny… whenever I wonder if time can fly any faster, if life 
can get any more complicated, if I can get any busier …it 
does!  
 

As a parish priest (not unlike yourselves, I’m sure) it’s easy 
to get swept up in the stuff of life, even to the point of 
occasionally forgetting the very purpose of life. It’s all the more difficult when 
that stuff is good stuff.  It is at these very moments that a good friend is 
indispensable, the kind of friend that says what NEEDS to be said, not just what 
is pleasing to hear. Such friends are not easy to come by.  Our Holy Father, Pope 
Francis, is such a friend. In his Apostolic Exhortation, Evangelii Gaudium (on the 
proclamation of the Gospel in today’s world), he writes, “I invite all Christians, 
everywhere, at this very moment, to a renewed personal encounter with Jesus 
Christ, or at least an openness to letting him encounter them; I ask all of you to 
do this unfailingly each day.” A renewed personal encounter with Jesus 
Christ…here lies the purpose of Holy Family Radio! 
 

Spread the Word! 
Fr. Troy Nevins 

Blessing of Holy Family Radio’s Third Station, 89.7 FM Battle Creek! 
 
On Wednesday, August 27, the Feast of St. Monica, WSPB 89.7 FM was blessed 
by Father John Fleckenstein, pastor at St. Philip Church, Battle Creek.  It is a 
great blessing to this whole community to have Catholic radio broadcasting the 
knowledge and truth of the Catholic faith. 
 
 
 
     
 
 
 
 
 
 
        Fr. Fleckenstein and Lisa Brown                   Lisa Brown, Fr. Fleckenstein,                              Robert Mulderink  
                                                                              Cheryl Doyle and Robert Mulderink                        Fr. Fleckenstein 
 
     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
     Regan LaMothe, Fr. Fleckenstein,               Fr. Fleckenstein blessing the tower.                           Fr. Fleckenstein 
Deacon Louis Zemlick and Dennis Kelly     
                                                        

                                                    



 
 

HOW CAN I HELP? 
 

Pray 
 

Donate Online 
www.holyfamilyradio.net 

 
Become a Parish 
Representative 

 
Help Spread the 
Word with a HFR 
Bumper Sticker or 

Yard Sign 
 

Become an 
Underwriter 

 
 
 

 
1140AM  

GRAND RAPIDS 
BROADCAST HOURS 

 

 
 

JAN 8:15AM – 5:30PM 
FEB 7:45AM – 6:15PM 
MAR 7:00AM – 6:45PM 
APR 6:00AM – 7:30PM 
MAY 5:15AM – 8:00PM 
JUN 5:00AM – 8:15PM 
JUL 5:15AM – 8:15PM 
AUG 5:45AM – 7:45PM 
SEP 6:15AM – 7:00PM 
OCT 7:00AM – 6:00PM 
NOV 7:30AM – 5:15PM 
DEC 8:00AM – 5:15PM 

 
 

91.5 FM  

KALAMAZOO 

89.7 FM  
BATTLE CREEK 

BROADCAST HOURS 
 

24-hour Broadcasting 
Every Day 

 
 
 

*** 
2504 Ardmore Street SE 
Grand Rapids, MI  49506 

P: 616-956-1140 
P: 269-779-7900 

 
www.holyfamilyradio.net 

 
 
 

 
 
Volunteer Spotlight  
 

Name: Eliot Westdorp 
 

Home Parish: St. Mary Church, Lowell 
 
What do you do 
for Holy Family 
Radio? 

 
I volunteer my time doing whatever I can for the station 
whether that be using my voice for simple 
announcements, writing spots, answering phones during 
the Spanish hour of the pledge drive or everyday small 
tasks that need to be accomplished in order for the 
station to run smoothly. 

 
Why do you 
volunteer? 

 
I think it's important to do what I can for my faith. I love 
the idea of the Catholic faith being spread through a 
different form of media other than TV. It's such a 
convenient way to get the word out and all anyone has 
to do is turn their dial.   

 
What do you look 
forward to in 
regard to Holy 
Family Radio? 

 
I look forward to one day seeing a Catholic radio bumper 
sticker on everyone's car. More than that, though, I look 
forward to the increasing number of people having their 
lives made better, or dare I say changed, from receiving 
a new hope and a strengthened or renewed Catholic 
faith from the programming that can be found on Holy 
Family Radio. 

 

                                              
      Eliot, representing HFR                       Eliot, recording PSA’s                                Eliot and Alex Brown 
        at Catholic Charities               (public service announcements)        managing the control room during our 
    “Let’s Go To Bat For Kids”                                                                                             last pledge drive 
 
Yard Signs and Bumper Stickers 
Would you like one of our popular yard signs or bumper stickers?  Stop by the 
radio station in Grand Rapids at 2504 Ardmore St. SE (behind Breton Village 
Mall) or Newman’s Bookshoppe at 340 E. Michigan Avenue, Kalamazoo, to pick 
yours up today!    
 
 

           
 
 

 
 
 



 

 
LIVE SHOW  

CALL-IN NUMBERS 
 

*** 
 

Catholic Connection 
877-573-7825 

 
Women of Grace 

800-585-9396 
 

The Doctor Is In 
877-573-7825 

 
Open Line 

800-585-9396 
 

Right Here  
Right Now 

888-701-5992 
 

Kresta in the 
Afternoon 

877-573-7825 
 

Catholic Answers 
888-318-7884 

 
EWTN Live 

800-221-9460 
 

Reasons for Faith 
888-526-2151 

 
St. Joseph Radio 

855-447-6000 
 

The Good Fight 
877-573-7825 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Holy Family Radio 
Consecrated to the 

Immaculate Heart of Mary 
 

 
 
Testimonial from Regan LaMothe, an ardent listener  
In the last few months I have been blessed with a profound conversion.  I had 
been, at best, lukewarm about my Catholic faith until this past Lent.  For 
reasons I’m still not sure about, I decided to “give up” secular, political radio 
and listen strictly to Catholic radio for Lent.  
 
Literally, within a few days of listening to a couple of hours of Holy Family 
Radio each day, I began to understand the beauty and truth of our faith in a 
way I never had before. The more I listened, the more I craved. I began to 
develop a prayer life and daily study.  I changed the way I approached being a 
husband and father.  Even the way I conduct business has been affected 
positively. I believe the term they use for folks like me is “revert.” But I think it 
really is more like “convert.”  I still have much to learn, and a long way to go in 
the faith, but there is no question that being a true, faithful and dynamic 
Catholic has become my primary goal in life. 
 
I’m just one of thousands who have been evangelized by Holy Family Radio in 
West Michigan.  In just three years, Holy Family Radio has made a huge impact 
in both the Grand Rapids and Kalamazoo areas.  And now they have expanded 
even further to the Otsego, Richland, Gull Lake, Battle Creek and Marshall 
communities and northward towards Hastings and Charlotte. 
 
May you also be blessed by the gift of Catholic radio. 

Regan LaMothe 
 
Become a Monthly Donor 
 
Join the growing family of Monthly Donors who generously give every month to 
the station. Monthly Donors provide a dependable, ongoing source of funding 
that allows us to concentrate on airing the great programs you enjoy, year after 
year.  
 
Your membership is always active. You never have to look back and see when 
you last gave to Holy Family Radio.  Plus it gives Holy Family Radio the security 
of a steady, reliable stream of income.   
 
Please contact Lisa Brown, Director of Development, for more information at 
616-956-1140. 
 

 



 
 
New Programming Schedule, effective September 1, 2014 
 

 



 
 

Coverage Map 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


